
      
             

     
     

                 

 
       

 
                         
                           

                               
 

 
                

 
                     

 
                            

                       
         

 
 
                           
                               
                             

     
 

                         
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

From: Murphy, Karen 
Sent: Tuesday, 30 March 2021 3:34 PM 
To: Trinca, Silvio 
Cc: Corporate Registers 
Subject: ACTION: CBF Application for Division 12 ‐ Application No: CBF20/21‐064 

Dear Chief Executive Officer 

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive 
Officer within seven days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, 
I would like to advise that the following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit 
Fund: 

Applicant Name: Burundian Diaspora in Australia (BDA) Ltd. 

Amount Allocated: $1250.00 (part payment of the funding) venue hire only 

Funding Purpose: Costs of holding the BDA Outstanding Members Awards Gala Dinner ‐ QLD 2021, 
such as catering, venue hire, marketing/promotional plus printing, express postage and hiring 
volunteers to assist with catering. 

Note: 
Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its 
website within seven days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the 
Corporate Governance branch, the relevant team has been copied into this email to ensure this 
requirement is actioned. 

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding. 

Kind regards 

Karen Murphy | Councillor for Division 12 | Logan City Council 
Phone: 07 3412 5512 | PO Box 3226 Logan City DC Qld 4114 | facebook.com/logancitycouncil | 
twitter.com/logancc 

https://facebook.com/logancitycouncil
https://twitter.com/logancc

